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Hello Level Green Elementary 5th Grade Parents! 

 

Yearbook is in full swing. We are collecting 5th Grade baby pictures for a special layout planned for our 
“graduating” kids and need your help to complete the project! Parents, we need you to provide your 
child’s most adorable baby picture for the yearbook. We are asking that no one else be in the picture. 
Please email a high resolution photo (at least 300dpi) to Jamey Dinzeo at jameydinzeo@hotmail.com, 
please include child’s name and teacher in the subject line. If you are unable to email the picture, please 
send an original photo in your child’s backpack with their name and teacher written on the back (or on 
an envelope) to be turned into the teacher. We will return the original to you. If you should have any 
questions, please email me.  ALL PHOTOS MUST BE IN BY FEBRUARY 19, 2020. 

 

Thank you 

Jamey Dinzeo 


